
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes - Sunday 13Nov2022

Old Bob Gerhart passed away November 9th.  He was a Great Friend to many and will be
missed.

NOTE:  There will be No December Meeting.  Our next meeting will be January 8th, 2023.

PCRC 2023 Membership Dues Can Be Paid Anytime Now!

*** Jim Rendahl sent invitations to join the meeting using Zoom.  if you are interested in
participating in our Zoom Meetings send your e-mail address to “jimi_x@comcast.net" so he can
include/invite you to join our next meeting.  You only need to send your e-mail address to Jim
once and he will include you in future Zoom Meeting Invitations. ***

Dan Muller called the meeting to order at 1PM at The Shed.

It was noted that Old Bob Gerhart passed away.  He was an early Super X owner and was active
with the EH Family and related events.  Visitation will be Wednesday November 16th at
Czaplewski Family Funeral Home & Crematory, 501 2nd St NW, Hayfield MN 55940.  The
Funeral Service will be November 17th at 11:00 at Queen of Angels Catholic Church, 1001
Oakland Ave East, Austin MN 55912

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - 2023 Pioneer Chapter Riders Club (PCRC) Membership
Dues can be paid anytime now.  Our membership runs from Jan 1st thru Dec 31st each year and
costs $25.

Treasurer’s Report - Doug Bruns - Our accounts are in good shape. Your $25 - 2023 dues can be
paid any time now!  You can go online to join or renew your membership at “ehridersclub.com"
and use PayPal to pay your dues. Or, you can make a check out to Pioneer Chapter Riders Club
and send your dues check to Doug Bruns, PCRC Treasurer, 19219 Estate Ave, Farmington MN
55024.

Agenda Items:

- Membership Gift for 2023 - A few ideas were discussed, if you have ideas let us know.

- 2023 Rally Discussion/Planning - Aug23-272023 - The 24th Pioneer Chapter Riders Club
Rally.

Annual Luncheon & Spring Rides - Discussion was had about where and when to have the
Annual Luncheon, about whether we should have a Holiday Get-Together, and about having a
ride back to Watertown to see John Strandell’s Museum again which was a great event in
September.

- PCRC still has 15 or so shirts from the Second Annual Share Holders Meeting for sale. Send a
check for $10 per shirt made out to the Pioneer Chapter Riders Club to Chuck Barsness at 428


